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To all Staff of Northumberlamb

During these challenging and continually changing times of the Covid-19 pandemic, all 
of us, staff, management, board directors and members of Northumberlamb will need to 
follow best practices to keep our staff, on-site CFIA staff, and our customers safe.

It will be necessary to follow all government health recommendations. As a food 
provider, we are a designated essential service and, as such, will continue to operate.

The Nova Scotia Health Authority recommends that when possible, workers should work 
from home, therefor Geoff and Micheal will be working remotely for the time being. 

Those that cannot work from home must follow best practices to keep themselves and 
everyone else safe. That would include as much hand washing as possible: a minimum of 
each time you enter or exit the plant, at lunch, break times, and anytime you change work
stations. Additionally, we must maintain social distancing, meaning keeping two meters 
(six feet) apart from each other at all times, which includes during breaks, lunch, and 
after work. I know this is an adjustment and may disrupt regular tasks, but please have 
patience while your coworkers adapt to the new normal.

Anyone who is experiencing symptoms (fever, tiredness and dry cough) must stay home 
and self-isolate. If anyone in your home is experiencing symptoms, you should also stay 
home. The federal government has announced changes in EI that would make someone 
self-isolating eligible for EI benefits.

We all need to do our part to cooperate with government authorities to protect our 
families and community.

Northumberlamb Management


